
From: <brijendra.bharti@daimler.com> 
Date: Wed, Mar 4, 2015 at 10:01 AM 
Subject: RE: FEEDBACK FOR CONSIGNMENT NO-PNPT000359(PANIPAT TO 
BANGALORE) 
To: shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com 

Dear Sachin, 
  
From past 5  shifting’s I am using  Agarwal Packers. Because I have a trust in it, I believe that you will 
move my household items with safety and care. 
I want to thank you too Sachin for regularly in touch with me and updating me on the status of the 
items. 
  
You guys Deliver the trust you promise. 
 
Regards 
Brijendra Bharti 
  
 


